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05/02/2022 

MRS Jenny Osieck 
7 Harley Road Road ST 
Avalon Beach NSW 2107 

RE: DA2021/2362 - 1 / 1105 Barrenjoey Road PALM BEACH NSW 2108 

It is absolutely ridiculous to build more units in this area, as you cannot find a place to park 
anywhere !You can't use the ferry because you can't park your car anywhere. Tradespeople, 
who come over from Ettalong, Wagstaffe & Patonga leave their trucks, utes & 4whee1 drives 
etc not only near the ferry but further than the area your planning to push more units in and it is 
becoming impossible to go there, apart from with the bus! And then it's a problem with too 
much baggage. It's a bad planning decision. 
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